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The Half-Made World Sep 07 2020 The world is still only half-made. Between the wild shores of
uncreation, and the ancient lands of the East lies the vast expanse of the West---young,
chaotic, magnificent, war-torn. Thirty years ago, the Red Republic fought to remake the
West---fought gloriously, and failed. The world that now exists has been carved out amid a
war between two rival factions: the Line, enslaving the world with industry, and the Gun, a
cult of terror and violence. The Republic is now history, and the last of its generals sits
forgotten and nameless in a madhouse on the edge of creation. But locked in his memories is a
secret that could change the West forever, and the world’s warring powers would do anything
to take it from him. Now Liv Alverhuysen, a doctor of the new science of psychology, travels
west, hoping to heal the general’s shattered mind. John Creedmoor, reluctant Agent of the Gun
and would-be gentleman of leisure, travels west, too, looking to steal the secret or die
trying. And the servants of the Line are on the march.
Putin's Kleptocracy Nov 29 2019 The raging question in the world today is who is the real
Vladimir Putin and what are his intentions. Karen Dawisha’s brilliant Putin’s Kleptocracy
provides an answer, describing how Putin got to power, the cabal he brought with him, the
billions they have looted, and his plan to restore the Greater Russia. Russian scholar
Dawisha describes and exposes the origins of Putin’s kleptocratic regime. She presents
extensive new evidence about the Putin circle’s use of public positions for personal gain
even before Putin became president in 2000. She documents the establishment of Bank Rossiya,
now sanctioned by the US; the rise of the Ozero cooperative, founded by Putin and others who
are now subject to visa bans and asset freezes; the links between Putin, Petromed, and
“Putin’s Palace” near Sochi; and the role of security officials from Putin’s KGB days in
Leningrad and Dresden, many of whom have maintained their contacts with Russian organized
crime. Putin’s Kleptocracy is the result of years of research into the KGB and the various
Russian crime syndicates. Dawisha’s sources include Stasi archives; Russian insiders;
investigative journalists in the US, Britain, Germany, Finland, France, and Italy; and
Western officials who served in Moscow. Russian journalists wrote part of this story when the
Russian media was still free. “Many of them died for this story, and their work has largely
been scrubbed from the Internet, and even from Russian libraries,” Dawisha says. “But some of
that work remains.”
Sexy Shenanigans Jul 18 2021 This book has got four stories that have got a lot of romance
in every story, and some funny moments, with the last story having horror as well as romance.
Love Struck Oct 09 2020 When 27-year-old image consultant Poppy Ross discovers that her
handsome and seemingly devoted husband Parker is having an affair, she is dumbfounded. But
before she has the chance to confront him, he is struck by lightning and when he regains
consciousness, he has lost his short-term memories—including those of the affair. Given a
chance to erase history and possibly save her marriage, Poppy decides to remake herself in
the mistress’s image, so that Parker might never be tempted to stray again. Her quest to
become his perfect woman has disastrous, and hilarious, results that may ultimately turn out
to be the worst thing possible for her marriage.
Dim Stars Feb 10 2021 Kenzie Washington, fourteen-year-old girl genius, signs up for a twoweek tour as a cadet on the spaceship of her idol, Captain Dash Drake. Too bad Dash, who once

saved the galaxy from the evil Forgers, is a broke loser and much less than meets the eye.But
when an intergalactic evil appears and launches an attack, Dash, Kenzie, and the ship's crew
escape, making them the next target. On the run and low on gas, Dash and Kenzie encounter
cannibal space-pirates, catastrophic equipment failure, and a cyborg who's kind of a
jerk.Kenzie is determined to discover the bad guys' secret plan. But for her to succeed, Dash
needs to keep his brilliant, annoying cadet from getting killed?which is a lot harder than it
sounds.
Ripple of Secrets Nov 21 2021 Rose Gardner Mystery Novella #6.5 in the New York Times and
USA Today bestselling series. After her assistant DA boyfriend’s near brush with death, Rose
Gardner hopes to make it through the holiday season with a minimal amount of drama. But she
can’t forget the promise she made to the king of the Fenton County underworld in exchange for
Mason’s life. What’s worse, she’s not the only one keeping secrets—Mason has been working on
a hush-hush case in his private time, Joe is grappling with the sudden reappearance of his
sister after a mysterious two-year disappearance, and Hilary continues in her single-minded
quest to secure a commitment from Joe at any cost—for motives only she understands. Though
peace and quiet is all Rose wants, it’s the last thing she’s liable to get. And the ripple of
secrets in her life threatens to create an undertow that will endanger her and everyone she
holds dear. Includes POVs from Joe, Mason, Hilary, and Skeeter.
Financial Shenanigans Nov 09 2020 Techniques to uncover and avoid accounting frauds and
scams Inflated profits . . . Suspicious write-offs . . . Shifted expenses . . . These and
other dubious financial maneuvers have taken on a contemporary twist as companies pull out
the stops in seeking to satisfy Wall Street. Financial Shenanigans pulls back the curtain on
the current climate of accounting fraud. It presents tools that anyone who is potentially
affected by misleading business valuationsfrom investors and lenders to managers and
auditorscan use to research and read financial reports, and to identify early warning signs
of a company's problems. A bestseller in its first edition, Financial Shenanigans has been
thoroughly updated for today's marketplace. New chapters, data, and research reveal
contemporary "shenanigans" that have been known to fool even veteran researchers.
Thirty-Four and a Half Predicaments May 28 2022 Book seven in the New York Times, Wall
Street Journal, and USA Today bestselling Rose Gardner Mystery series. ***Includes the ThirtyFour and a Half Predicaments bonus chapters Rose Gardner hates seeing her normally flamboyant
best friend Neely Kate struggle with depression. So when Rose stumbles onto a piece of
evidence indicating her birth mother might have been involved in a crime, she does the one
thing guaranteed to cheer Neely Kate. She convinces her friend to help her solve a mystery.
Though their penchant for investigating has gotten them into plenty of pickles in the past,
what can go wrong if they’re looking into a case that went cold a quarter of a century ago?
But the deeper they dig, the more dirt they unearth. While she’s busy unraveling the past,
Rose must also reprise her role as the Lady in Black as part of her ongoing agreement with
the king of the Fenton County underworld. In so doing, she discovers a mysterious enemy is
intent on attacking her friends, and her assistant DA boyfriend might be next on the list. As
both situations reach a boiling point, Rose must face the possibility that certain secrets
were meant to remain buried and not even her special talent can get her out of every
predicament.
Combat and Other Shenanigans Apr 02 2020 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER. War is hell...but
sometimes it's also funny as hell. Combat and Other Shenanigans is Lieutenant Piers Platt's
firsthand account of his year as a cavalry platoon leader in Iraq. Wry, action-packed, and
poignant, Combat and Other Shenanigans is the absurd-but-true story of the antics the world's
finest soldiers get up to when no one high-ranking is watching.
Monkey with a Tool Belt May 16 2021 Audisee® eBooks with Audio combine professional
narration and sentence highlighting for an engaging read aloud experience! Inspiration for
the Netflix series Chico Bon Bon! Whether you need a beebersaw or a chisel, Chico Bon Bon's
your monkey. He can build or fix just about anything—from a dock for the ducks to a clock for
the Clucks, even a small roller coaster for local chipmunks. But will his tools and his sharp
wit save him when an organ grinder sets his sights on making Chico a circus star? Chris
Monroe's quirky hero and detailed illustrations will absorb readers in an entertaining
adventure that shows there is an inventive way out of every problem—if you have the right
tools.
An Elderly Lady Is Up to No Good Jun 04 2020 Maud is an irascible 88-year-old Swedish woman
with no family, no friends, and... no qualms about a little murder. This funny, irreverent
story collection by Helene Tursten, author of the Irene Huss investigations, features twonever-before translated stories that will keep you laughing all the way to the retirement

home. Ever since her darling father's untimely death when she was only eighteen, Maud has
lived in the family's spacious apartment in downtown Gothenburg rent-free, thanks to a minor
clause in a hastily negotiated contract. That was how Maud learned that good things can come
from tragedy. Now in her late eighties, Maud contents herself with traveling the world and
surfing the net from the comfort of her father's ancient armchair. It's a solitary existence,
and she likes it that way. Over the course of her adventures—or misadventures—this little
bold lady will handle a crisis with a local celebrity who has her eyes on Maud's apartment,
foil the engagement of her long-ago lover, and dispose of some pesky neighbors. But when the
local authorities are called to investigate a dead body found in Maud's apartment, will Maud
finally become a suspect?
Twenty-Eight and a Half Wishes Dec 23 2021 First book in the New York Times , Wall Street
Journal, and USA Today bestselling Rose Gardner Mystery series. For Rose Gardner, working at
the DMV on a Friday afternoon is bad even before she sees a vision of herself dead. She’s had
plenty of visions, usually boring ones like someone’s toilet’s overflowed, but she’s never
seen one of herself before. When her overbearing momma winds up murdered on her sofa instead,
two things are certain: There isn't enough hydrogen peroxide in the state of Arkansas to get
that stain out, and Rose is the prime suspect. Rose realizes she’s wasted twenty-four years
of living and makes a list on the back of a Wal-Mart receipt: twenty-eight things she wants
to accomplish before her vision comes true. She’s well on her way with the help of her next
door neighbor Joe, who has no trouble teaching Rose the rules of drinking, but won’t help
with number fifteen-- do more with a man. Joe’s new to town, but it doesn’t take a vision for
Rose to realize he’s got plenty secrets of his own. Somebody thinks Rose has something they
want and they’ll do anything to get it. Her house is broken into, someone else she knows is
murdered, and suddenly, dying a virgin in the Fenton County jail isn’t her biggest worry
after all.
The Elf on the Shelf Jun 24 2019 The Elf on the Shelf: A Christmas Tradition is an activity
the entire family will enjoy. Based on the tradition Carol Aebersold began with her family in
the 1970s, this cleverly rhymed children's book explains that Santa knows who is naughty
and/or nice because he sends a scout elf to every home. During the holiday season, the elf
watches children by day and reports to Santa each night. When children awake, the elf has
returned from the North Pole and can be found hiding in a different location. This activity
allows The Elf on the Shelf to become a delightful hide-and-seek game.
Thirty and a Half Excuses Aug 31 2022 Third book in the New York Times, Wall Street Journal,
and USA Today bestselling series! Life in Henryetta, Arkansas is turned upside down with the
arrival of a televangelist, but it’s the death of a little old lady on Rose’s street that
catches her attention. The Henryetta police deem her death natural causes, but Rose suspects
foul play and so does an unlikely supporter– the president of the Busy Body Club, her eightytwo year old neighbor Mildred. But Rose is in the middle of opening her nursery with her
sister Violet, who’s separated from her husband Mike, as well as stalling her boyfriend Joe’s
family, rich socialites who are determined to meet her. Along with her multiple encounters
with Fenton County’s new assistant DA, Mason Deveraux III, it’s just another day in the life
of Rose Gardner– chaos.
Thirty-Six and a Half Motives Mar 26 2022 A New York Times, Wall Street Journal, and USA
Today bestseller! The final book in the Rose Gardner Mystery series. Rose Gardner should be
celebrating the arrest of her fiercest enemy, J.R. Simmons. But problems are like weeds—pluck
one and five more spring up. Rose’s boyfriend is on the verge of leaving her for good, her
best friend, Neely Kate, is grappling with marriage problems, and her sister has a
devastating secret. To make matters worse, she discovers J.R. Simmons has not been
neutralized. His network of allies and henchman extends further than she suspected, and
J.R.’s so intent on revenge, his lackeys might just destroy Fenton County to get it for him.
But the girl who once spent her days alone and afraid is now a strong, independent woman with
a network of her own, including Neely Kate, Skeeter Malcolm—the reigning king of the Fenton
County underworld—and other loyal friends on both sides of the law. Racing against time, they
must dig up J.R.'s empire by the roots, unmasking his allies and unearthing his secrets, both
the behind-the-scenes manipulation he’s been orchestrating in Fenton County for decades and
the dark stains of his personal life. If Rose succeeds, she tells herself the quiet and
peaceful life she once dreamed of will be at the end of the tunnel. But her quest to destroy
J.R. will require her to explore the person she has become, what she wants, and what that
means for her future.
Sins of the Father Jan 12 2021 As the fallout from J.R. Simmons death begins to settle, some
of the victims are still dealing with the results of that deadly night. Rose mourns the

changes in her life and struggles to move on. Neely Kate is devastated when Joe leaves
Henryetta two weeks after his father's death and refuses to speak to her. Joe is left dealing
with his father's business and the consequent FBI investigation, while he wonders where he
belongs. But when Rose's former neighbor's family dog runs away, Neely Kate convinces Rose to
look for the pet and both discover a few things about themselves in the process.
Twenty-Nine and a Half Reasons Oct 01 2022 The second book in the New York Times, Wall
Street Journal, and USA Today bestselling Rose Gardner Mystery series. When Rose reports for
Fenton County jury duty she figures she’s lucky to get out of a morning working at the DMV.
Instead, despite a disastrous encounter with the new assistant district attorney, Mason
Deveraux, she’s picked as a juror on a murder case. As the case progresses, she realizes an
ominous vision she had in the men’s restroom proves the defendant is innocent. And there’s
not a cotton picking thing she can do about it. Or is there? As if things weren’t bad enough,
Rose’s older sister Violet is going through a mid-life crisis. Violet insists that Rose stop
seeing her sexy new boyfriend, Arkansas state detective Joe Simmons, and date other men. Rose
is done letting people boss her around, but she can’t commit to Joe either. Still, Rose isn’t
about to let the best thing in her life slip away.
The Red Necklace Aug 26 2019 A thrillingly exciting, action-packed novel about a boy
destined to be a hero of the French Revolution. The story of a remarkable boy called Yann
Margoza; Tetu, his friend and mentor; Sido, unloved daughter of a foolish Marquis; and Count
Kalliovski, Grand Master of a secret society, who has half the aristocracy in thrall to him,
and wants Yann dead. Yann is spirited away to London but three years later, when Paris is
gripped by the bloody horrors of the Revolution, he returns, charged with two missions: to
find out Kalliovski's darkest deeds and to save Sido from the guillotine. With a tangle of
secrets, a thread of magic and a touch of humour, the follies of the aristocracy and the
sufferings of ordinary people are unfolded as their lives move relentlessly towards the
tragic and horrific days of the Terror. THE RED NECKLACE is not only a tremendous adventure
story but a vibrant and passionate picture of Paris in turmoil and of a large cast of
memorable characters.
Thirty-Five and a Half Conspiracies Jun 28 2022 Book eight in the New York Times and USA
Today bestselling Rose Gardner Mystery series. Rose Gardner has survived plenty of close
scrapes in the past, but her latest bit of trouble has landed her in the Fenton County
holding cell on trumped up charges. The most powerful man in southern Arkansas, J.R. Simmons,
is determined to put her behind bars for good and destroy everything she holds dear,
including her boyfriend, Mason, and her friend Skeeter, reigning king of the Fenton County
crime world. In a stunning betrayal, it seems as if J.R.’s son, Rose’s ex-boyfriend, might
have turned tail and joined his father. But Rose doesn’t have to face this fight alone. Her
tight-knit group of friends is dedicated to helping her figure out—and foil—J.R.’s plan for
ruining her, Mason, and Skeeter. But even with their support and the use of her special
power, Rose is at a disadvantage. J.R. is a criminal mastermind who has been using his money,
power, and web of influence to hide his conspiracies for years. How can she hope to find
solid evidence implicating someone who’s mastered the art of not getting caught? Time is
running out, and soon Rose realizes that reassuming her role of the Lady in Black might be
her only chance at ferreting out the evidence that will save them all. In so doing, she will
risk not only her life, but the possibility that her secret identity will be unveiled to all.
Mozzies Vs. Flies (Big Book Edition) Jan 30 2020 In a small dusty town, in the sweltering
heat, two rival gangs had control of the streets.Fuzz and the Flies ruled the town in the
light. While the Mozzies and Cozzie took over at night.When the School Barbeque is scheduled
for 5.30pm - how do these two gangs decide who gets the rights to this delicious feast?Can
they find a compromise or will it all end in an epic sky-high battle?
Mahoney’s Camaro Aug 07 2020 Racing to find a killer before he strikes again, an unlikely
investigator is haunted by an even more unlikely source in this gripping crime novel “Clark
writes well and has created some amusingly zany characters.” — Publishers Weekly on Clean
Sweep It’s the summer of 1985 and mechanic Steve Mahoney is dreaming big about owning his own
shop. He’s getting there as slowly as possible, working one night shift at a time for a local
towing company. One night, called to retrieve a car from the murky Red River, Mahoney finds
the replacement body to his prized but damaged ’67 Camaro. There’s also a body inside the
car, handcuffed to the steering wheel. Mahoney’s able to snap the Camaro up cheap at a
salvage auction, but once he’s restored the car to its former glory, he discovers that its
last driver is standard spectral equipment on his new ride, and she’s not leaving until she
finds out who sent her to a watery grave. Mahoney’s Camaro is a gritty, fast-paced crime
novel that will appeal to fans of Ron Corbett and Stuart MacBride. Combining expertise in the

automotive world and a passion for storytelling, Michael J. Clark delivers an action-packed
joyride that will grip you until the last page.
It All Falls Down Feb 22 2022 The final book of the New York Times, Wall Street Journal, and
USA Today bestselling Rose Gardner Investigations series. When a body shows up south of
Henryetta, Rose knows trouble is on the horizon. Rufus Wilson worked for the county crime
lord, Skeeter Malcolm, and she soon discovers Wilson had a special skill set—he could crack
safes. Now everyone is looking for Wilson’s girlfriend, including Rose, and it doesn’t take
her long to realize Wilson’s murder might actually be connected to something else, something
bigger. Hardshaw Group, a Dallas crime syndicate, is meeting a South American drug cartel in
the county, only no one knows the time and place. Denny Carmichael’s drug empire has a lot to
lose if they move in, so now he’s calling in the favor he insists Rose owes him—find him the
time and location. Or else. Rose is a hair’s breadth away from losing everyone she loves,
including her six-week-old daughter, and she’ll do anything she can to save them.
Thirty-Three and a Half Shenanigans Nov 02 2022 New York Times and USA Today debut
bestsellerBook Six in the New York Times, Wall Street Journal. and USA Today bestselling Rose
Gardner Mystery series.Rose is called into action when Neely Kate's cousin goes missing and
the police refuse to take it seriously. But while the authorities-Rose's ex-boyfriend,
included-are certain the missing woman has run away, mounting evidence points to foul play.
Rose agrees to help her friend, even if it means partaking in Neely Kate's shenanigans,
including an impromptu trip to a strip club.And because trouble never comes without a guest,
Skeeter Malcolm, Fenton County's newly crowned underground king, resurfaces, saying he needs
Rose's visionary gift to track down his enemies. He makes her the only offer she can't
refuse: The guaranteed safety of her assistant DA boyfriend, Mason Deveraux, who is being
threatened by forces unknown. The Fenton County law enforcement is still abuzz about the
infamous Lady in Black, who took part in the underground auction that earned Skeeter his
crown. Can Rose risk a reprisal of her role?As the stakes continue to rise and the search for
Neely Kate's cousin becomes increasingly complicated, Rose must struggle to keep both her
secret identity and her sanity.
South Coast Shenanigans Sep 19 2021 When the somewhat disreputable Martin Beckwith builds a
midget submarine that uses a novel form of propulsion, he has little idea that an unlikely
gang of buccaneers plans to commandeer his vessel for their own nefarious purposes. The
daring heist is masterminded by a crafty naval officer called the ‘Admiral’ from his garden
in a leafy Hampshire village and draws together a disparate band of crewmates which includes
a feisty female naval officer, a young executive, an attractive pub landlady. In this lighthearted tale, the Admiral and his unlikely buccaneers are pitched against the inventor, who
will stop at nothing to get his submarine back in some South Coast Shenanigans.
When the Bough Breaks Aug 19 2021 The sixth book in the Rose Gardner Investigations series.
For months, Rose has suspected her ex-brother-in-law, has a foot in the criminal world, and
she’s equally sure her deceased sister had the evidence to prove it—evidence stolen days just
days after Violet’s death. Those suspicions turn concrete when a body shows up at the
construction site Mike works at, and the concrete cracks open wide when her niece and nephew
go missing. Rose might be weeks away from delivering her own baby, but that doesn’t stop her
and her best friend, Neely Kate, from looking for the kids. She needs answers and fast, but
her search leads her to the man who betrayed her months ago… the father of her baby. James
“Skeeter” Malcolm has been playing games with her for months—refusing to relinquish her
paternity but refusing to tell her why. James knows what Mike is up to—Rose is sure of it—but
can she convince him to tell help before it’s too late?
Half Moon Investigations Dec 31 2019 Meet Fletcher Moon. Half-pint schoolboy and fully
qualified private investigator. Since graduating online, he has solved all sorts of minor
mysteries at school and at home. It was only a matter of time before things got serious. When
Fletcher investigates a spate of crimes in the town of Lock, the finger of suspicion is soon
pointing in the direction of shady brothers Herod and Red Sharkey.
Thirty-One and a Half Regrets Apr 26 2022 Book Four in the New York Times and USA Today
bestselling Rose Gardner Mystery Series! While Rose recovers from a broken heart, she finds
herself at odds with her sister—and business partner—Violet. Rose buries herself in her
landscaping work, but becomes worried when her employee and friend, Bruce Wayne Decker, goes
missing. In the meantime, Fenton County assistant D.A., Mason Deveraux has been patiently
waiting to begin a relationship with Rose, but she realizes she needs to confront the demons
of her past before she can embrace a new future. She needs to find out the truth about her
birth mother. But her past isn’t her only demon. An undercurrent of tension has been
spreading through Henryetta, Arkansas since drug lord, Daniel Crocker’s arrest six months

ago. Still, she’s not prepared for a nightmare come true: Crocker’s escape from prison.
Crocker carries a grudge and he’s determined to make Rose pay, but he plays a game of cat and
mouse, forcing Mason and the Fenton County Sheriff’s department to hide Rose on her birth
mother’s farm. But will it be enough to save her?
Fortune Furlough Mar 14 2021 It’s not a vacation until there’s a murder. Fortune, Ida Belle,
and Gertie are finally off to Florida on the vacation they’ve always talked about. Days
filled with white sand, turquoise water, and fruity drinks are the only thing on the agenda.
But when Gertie’s “hot date” turns up dead and she’s the number one suspect, they’re forced
to hang up their bathing suits and shift to investigating mode. They soon discover that
Gertie’s beau was up to all kinds of shady behavior, leaving them with a long list of people
who are happy he’s dead. But which one resorted to murder?
Like a Boss Mar 02 2020 Antonella “Nell” Bennett is having the worst day of her life. Longterm boyfriend broke up with her? Check. Drove through the pouring rain to a small roadside
restaurant, only to be told all the tables were reserved for “Couples Night”? Check.
Definitely no longer one half of a couple? Check. So maybe she got a little heated with the
restaurant’s host, and maybe her voice carried a bit as she lamented—loudly—that she’s never
anyone’s “plus-one.” At least an attractive stranger comes to her rescue, inviting her to be
seated with him, and when it turns out to be one of the best nights she’s had in a while,
even ending in an innocent kiss that becomes anything but? Check please. Fast forward a week,
and Nell’s rant has gone viral. Sure, her tiny hometown of Arbor Bay is collectively buzzing
over their latest Internet celebrity, but Nell’s no stranger to attention. Drama seems to
follow her whether she likes it or not. But even she never expected to show up to work only
to discover her brand-new boss is a very familiar face... Each book in the Accidentally Viral
series is STANDALONE: * Fake It Till You Make It * Like a Boss
Thirty-Two and a Half Complications Jan 24 2022 USA Today bestseller Book five in the New
York Times, Wall Street Journal, and USA Today Bestselling Rose Gardner series! There's no
denying trouble finds Rose Gardner like a divining rod finds water, especially when Rose
finds herself in the middle of a bank robbery. But after the robbers steal her deposit
bag—containing a large amount of cash—she soon finds out that thanks to her sister Violet’s
financial mismanagement, trouble is threatening her business as well. To top it off, Rose’s
ex-boyfriend Joe Simmons has moved back to Henryetta to fill the chief deputy sheriff
position. Rose’s involvement as a witness is the perfect opportunity for Joe to reinsert
himself into her life. But Mason Deveraux, Fenton County Assistant District Attorney and
Rose’s new boyfriend, has waited too long for Rose to give her up without a fight. Rose’s
pregnant best friend, Neely Kate, suggests they find the robbers using Rose’s visions and
Neely Kate’s knowledge about everything in town. The women are soon hot on the trail of the
stolen money, but Rose is caught off guard when Neely Kate’s snoopiness detects the biggest
complication of all: Rose might be expecting a baby of her own.
Closing Time Jul 06 2020 A darkly comic and ambitious sequel to the American classic
Catch-22. In Closing Time, Joseph Heller returns to the characters of Catch-22, now coming to
the end of their lives and the century, as is the entire generation that fought in World War
II: Yossarian and Milo Minderbinder, the chaplain, and such newcomers as little Sammy Singer
and giant Lew, all linked, in an uneasy peace and old age, fighting not the Germans this
time, but The End. Closing Time deftly satirizes the realities and the myths of America in
the half century since WWII: the absurdity of our politics, the decline of our society and
our great cities, the greed and hypocrisy of our business and culture -- with the same
ferocious humor as Catch-22. Closing Time is outrageously funny and totally serious, and as
brilliant and successful as Catch-22 itself, a fun-house mirror that captures, at once
grotesquely and accurately, the truth about ourselves.
Love and Shenanigans Oct 21 2021 An Irish romantic comedy featuring a crashed wedding, a
puppy with attitude, and a second chance romance. Falling for the groom… Three days before
leaving Ireland on the adventure of a lifetime, Fiona Byrne returns to her hometown to attend
the family wedding from hell. When she discovers the drunken vows she exchanged with the
groom during a wild Las Vegas trip eight years previously mean they're legally married, her
future plans ricochet out of control. Gavin Maguire's life is low on drama, high on
stability, and free of pets. But Gavin hadn't reckoned on Fiona blasting back into his life
and crashing his wedding. In the space of twenty-four hours, he loses a fiancée and a job,
and gains a wife and a puppy. Can he salvage his bland-but-stable life? More importantly, can
he resist losing his heart to Fiona all over again? ROMANCE TROPES: second chance at love,
friends to lovers, Vegas wedding, international, Irish hero, Irish romance.
Only You Dec 11 2020 From the New York Times bestselling author of the Wedding Pact and Rose

Gardner series comes a friends-to-lovers romance that "reads like a great Hollywood rom-com"
(Apple Books). Romance isn't an option for Holly Greenwood. With her wedding planner career
on the line she needs to stay focused, and that means pleasing her demanding boss, not
getting distracted by her mind-alteringly hot neighbor . . . Ex-Marine Kevin Vandemeer craves
normalcy. Instead, he has a broken-down old house in need of a match and some gasoline, a
meddling family, and the uncanny ability to attract the world's craziest women. At least that
last one he can fix: he and his buddies have made a pact to swear off women, and this
includes his sweetly sexy new neighbor. After one hot night that looks a whole lot like a
disaster in the light of day, Kevin and Holly are about to learn that true love doesn't play
by the rules . . .
Mira's Curly Hair Jul 26 2019 Mira doesn't like her hair. It curls at the front. It curls at
the back. It curls everywhere! She wants it to be straight and smooth, just like her Mama's.
But then something unpredictable happens . . . and Mira will never look at her mama's hair
the same way again! A delightful celebration of natural hair and the courage it takes to be
yourself.
The Great Sheep Shenanigans Oct 28 2019 "A lamb for my supper will taste mighty fine!"
Thought a wily old wolf by the name of Lou Pine. As he sneakily, slyly snuck up on the flock
- But it wasn't the sheep that were in for a shock... With a stunningly cunning plan, Lou
Pine, finds a disguise that is sure to deliver a lamb stew or two. But this flock of sheep
aren't quite the dumb mutton they seem...
Sexy Shenanigans Apr 14 2021 Three alpha heroes. Triple the trouble. From a USA Today
Bestselling author comes a bundle with three first-in-series contemporary romances: friends
to lovers, forbidden love, unrequited love, a pinch of suspense and danger, and handsome
military men. Sexy Shenanigans includes: Innocent Next Door, Military Men 1 Special Air
Services soldier Nikolai Tarei owes his neighbor and friend a favor, but looking out for his
twenty-two-year-old niece is stretching friendship too far. Summer is young, but her sex
appeal, sassiness, and brazen disregard for safety have Nikolai scrambling to protect both
her and his battered heart. Protection, Fancy Free 1 It's not every day a girl inherits a
condom company, and to say accountant Alice Beasley is astonished and out of her depth is
putting it mildly. She needs a quick education in all things condom because her inheritance
is in danger. Help comes from the charismatic factory manager, but is she now in even greater
peril? Only time will tell... Secret Lovers, Friendship Chronicles 1 Maggie is cautious when
her male friend offers to become her lover. But they're both unattached, so why shouldn't
they enjoy themselves? She agrees, but soon she's juggling half-truths, friendship, and
sensual delights. Her job is in jeopardy, and she’s falling in love. A fun relationship that
should've been easy has become VERY complicated... You’ll love this contemporary romance box
set because it contains sassy women who know what they want and strong, alpha men who will
protect them to the end. Oh, and a little humor, a few secrets, and some danger and suspense
to keep things interesting. KEYWORDS: contemporary romance series, second chance romance,
friends to lovers, close proximity romance, New Zealand romance, Oceania and Pacific romance,
next door neighbor, best friend's sibling, afraid to commit, small town romance, alpha hero,
best friend's sibling, series romance, first in series collection romance, bodyguard, boss
employee, workplace romance, dating mr wrong, fish out of water, fling, forbidden love,
military, office romance, playboy, emotional scars, heroine in peril,
The Signs Were There Sep 27 2019 When companies suffer a dramatic even catastrophic drop in
their share price, it is the investors who lose their shirts and employees their jobs. But
often, a company's published accounts offer clues to impending disaster, providing you know
where to look. Through the forensic examination of more than 20 recent stock market
disasters, Tim Steer reveals how companies hide or disguise worrying facts about the
robustness of their business. In his lively style, he looks at the themes that underlie the
ways companies hide the truth and he stresses that in an assessment of a company's accounts,
investors should always bear in mind that the only fact is cash; everything else - profit,
assets, etc - is a matter of opinion. Full of invaluable lessons for investors, the book
concludes with some trenchant observations on what is wrong in the worlds of investment,
audit and financial regulation, and what changes should be introduced.
Cuthbert the Crab and His Shoelace Shenanigans May 04 2020 Cuthbert is a cheeky little crab
with a big secret ... he cannot tie the laces in his shoes! With the sand burning his little
feet, he needs a plan, and fast. Little ones will love Cuthbert's beachfront shenanigans and
can learn how to tie their very own shoelaces too! Suitable for 2-5 year olds.
Thirty-Three and a Half Shenanigans Jul 30 2022 New York Times and USA Today bestseller!
Book Six in the New York Times and USA Today Bestselling Mystery series! Rose is called into

action when Neely Kate’s cousin goes missing and the police refuse to take it seriously. But
while the authorities—Rose’s ex-boyfriend, included—are certain the missing woman has run
away, mounting evidence points to foul play. Rose agrees to help her friend, even if it means
partaking in Neely Kate’s shenanigans, including an impromptu trip to a strip club. And
because trouble never comes without a guest, Skeeter Malcolm, Fenton County’s newly crowned
underground king, resurfaces, saying he needs Rose’s visionary gift to track down his
enemies. He makes her the only offer she can’t refuse: The guaranteed safety of her assistant
DA boyfriend, Mason Deveraux, who is being threatened by forces unknown. The Fenton County
law enforcement is still abuzz about the infamous Lady in Black, who took part in the
underground auction that earned Skeeter his crown. Can Rose risk a reprisal of her role? As
the stakes continue to rise and the search for Neely Kate’s cousin becomes increasingly
complicated, Rose must struggle to keep both her secret identity and her sanity.
Mustache Shenanigans Jun 16 2021 Director, writer, and actor Jay Chandrasekhar tells the
hilarious stories behind his films Super Troopers and Super Troopers 2 (out on 4/20/2018!),
the history of his comedy group, Broken Lizard, and everything in between. Jay Chandrasekhar
has spent the past two decades writing, directing, and acting in film and TV. With his comedy
group, Broken Lizard, he has produced and directed beloved movies such as Super Troopers,
Beerfest, and Club Dread. Now, with the upcoming release of the long-awaited Super Troopers
2, Jay is ready to tell the ridiculous, madcap, dead-honest story of how he built his career,
how he formed Broken Lizard, and, ultimately, how he made Super Troopers. Jay grew up Indian
American in the lily-white suburbs of Chicago, and he had an outsider’s perspective from the
beginning. Instead of taking the traditional acting path, he formed his own troupe, wrote his
own scripts, and made movies his own way. And he had an incredibly good time doing so as
readers will learn in this hilarious story about making it in Hollywood and directing,
cowriting, and costarring in one of the best-loved and most-watched comedies of all time.
Part humorous memoir, part film study, this book will inform, entertain, and tell readers
what drinking multiple bottles of maple syrup is really like.
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